
 Sonrise Christian Fellowship Fallbrook 
Board of Trustees  

Minutes of March 28, 2017 Meeting 
 
 

 
 
President Ken Bitting called the meeting of the Sonrise Christian Fellowship 
Fallbrook Board of Trustees to order on March 28, 2017 at 7:05 pm in the 
Fireside Room.   
 
Board members in attendance:  Art Blodgett, Ken Bitting, Gayle Kott, 
Dwain Leach, Bob Mann, Kathy Sears and Carla Thomson. 
 
The presence of a quorum was determined. 
 
Upon a motion, duly seconded and unanimously carried the Board of 
Trustees elected the following corporate officers: Gayle Kott, President; 
Carla Thomson, Vice President; Bob Mann, Secretary; and Dwain Leach, 
Treasurer. 
  
There being no other business before the Board, the meeting was adjourned 
at 7:15 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bob Mann 
Secretary  


